
St Christopher’s in the Community – part 1  

Our St. Christopher's in the Community initiative is where we intend to engage in acts of charity 
which involves offering assistance selflessly, with no expectation of reciprocation. It entails 
demonstrating kindness and compassion to those in need by dedicating our time to aid them. As 
part of our pledge to contribute 130 hours to our local 
community, we wish to highlight some of the volunteer efforts 
from our teachers. Mrs. Wanstall consistently contributes her 
time to a FoodBank, where she helps organise, sort, and 
distribute food to individuals who face difficulties affording 
groceries after meeting their financial obligations. Meanwhile, 
Mrs. Morris volunteers as a Guide leader, inspired by her own 
fond memories of being a Guide during her childhood. She 
spoke about this in assembly this week. Guiding is a 
significant commitment for Mrs. Morris, as she devotes her 
time every week, during summer holidays, and beyond. The 
joy that girls derive from these new and thrilling opportunities 
is the driving force behind her continued dedication to 
volunteering. Mr Pretara volunteers at Queer Britain. He is 
part of the welcome team, greeting guests, developing 
relationships and ensuring accessibility requirements are met 
are some of the key aspects of the role to make for a truly 
inclusive environment for all. Mr Pretara has enjoyed his 
voluntary role and help create more inclusive education 
opportunities for young people 


